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Telephone: 0151-9248661                                     Headteacher: P A Speed 
Email: admin.greatcrosby@schools.sefton.gov.uk         

PAS/lcm           6th August 2020 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are writing to inform you that it may be necessary to share some information, which we 

hold about you, with NHS Test and Trace, should the need arise during this Covid-19 

pandemic. The information which would need to be provided would be: full name, home 

telephone number, mobile telephone number and email address.  

 

The reason this information would need to be shared is if the Test and Trace team believe that 

a member of staff or a pupil may have come in to contact with a person, or member of a 

household, who has recently tested positive and/or has symptoms of coronavirus. This 

information enables the Test and Trace team to contact the parents of any pupil who may have 

been exposed to the virus.  

 

The Data Protection Act 2018 contains provisions for sharing this type of information if it is 

deemed to be of Vital Interest or for Public Health reasons.  

 

The school takes the protection of your data very seriously and will only share the information 

with the NHS England in line with the Data Protection Act 2018. We have been assured that 

any information shared with the NHS Test and Trace Service will be held in strict confidence 

and will only be kept and used in line with the Data Protection Act 2018. 

 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school and/or the Data 

Protection Officer, Mr. Nick Holden (who can be contacted via school). 

 

If we do not receive a response from you by 21st August 2020 to our new dedicated email 

address:  parentresponse.gcp@schools.sefton.gov.uk   we will assume that you are happy for 

us to share details if required.  

 

Kind regards 

Mrs. P.A. Speed 

Headteacher 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Please delete as appropriate: 

 

I am happy for school to share my details with NHS Track and Trace should it be necessary 

 

I do not wish you to share my details with NHS Track and Trace should it be necessary 

(you will be contacted by school individually if this is the case) 

 

Signed  

     

Child’s/Children’s Name       

Child’s/Children’s Class 
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